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Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 3.

20th July, 1923.

Dear 38ir,

I duly received your letter of the
17th instant enclosing one from Hlessrs.Nierinck & Co., Ld.,
relative o the steam trawler "LORD GEORGE", and I may sa¥
that Mesara..N1erinck'a remarks have received the
consideration of the Committee at their meeting to-day. In
the circumstances action in this case has been deferred
for a short time and I shall be glad if you wiil keep in
touch with Messrs. Nierinchk with a view to definite
information being obtained in regard to the Owners‘
intentions at an early date.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.
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